PL WENDOVER JUNIOR

SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY -
\WEAR APPOINTMENTS

MONDAY 29TH JUNE 3pm UNTIL 8pm

Due to the current social distancing measures we are operating an appointment system at

PL Schoolwear. We are dedicating one specific day (pre summer holidays) to each individual school,
to be held in the school hall. PLEASE QUEUE OUTSIDE.

The date for your school is above. This date is just for your school and we strongly advise

you make an appointment for this day. General appointments will be available from Monday 13th July.
Please note these appointment will go fast.

We have systems in place to meet all government guidelines in this difficult time.

Please read the following carefully.

- Only 1 booking per student between 23rd June and 22nd August

- Each appointment is for 15 minutes. This is plenty of time to get your uniform sorted.

- Only 1 adult and 1 child per appointment, unless you have two children that attend the same
school, then you will be allowed 1 adult 2 children.

- If you have more than 2 children at the same school please call us on 01296 488000 and
we will arrange this for you.

- Please limit touching and sitting to an absolute minimum, hand sanitizer will be available
- Allow our staff to handle the uniform and pick your items

- Allow our staff to manage the 15 minute appointment to stay on track.

- Please let us know of any special requirements in advance

- We cannot allow trying on uniform apart from secondary schools, John Colet,

The Misbourne and The AVA. This is due to the PE kit being embroidered.

- If you have any concerns please ask the staff member checking you in for your booking.
- Please do not be late for your booking as this will eat into your time

We apologies for all of the rules but we are implementing a slick system so that everyone
can be served with the same great service.

One final thing. PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE do not leave it too late to book your appointment for
your specific school or the open to all appointments from 13th July onwards.

ONCE THE APPOINTMENTS ARE ALL GONE THEY ARE ALL GONE.

WHERE YOU CAN PLEASE ORDER ONLINE.
PLEASE GO THE BELOW WEBSITE TO MAKE YOUR APPOINTMENT

http://plschoolwear.simplybook.it/v2/

Our shop is located at
Unit 56, Edison Road,
ORDER ONLINE @ Rabans Lane Ind Est,

www.plschoolwear.co.uk Aylesbury, HP19 8TE




